WG&E Meeting on Installations with the Heath MLB November 9, 2021 at 1:30

Present: WG&E: Chris LaVertu, Brian Sullivan, and Betsy Loiko

MLB: Art Schwenger, Anne Emmet, David Gordon, Bill Fontes, and Ned Wolf

with Jan Carr and MLP Manager, Sheila Litchfield

Chris said that he thinks there's a partial release plan for permanent residents of FSA 4. He apologized to Jan for not getting back to her on 7 places for their drop costs. He said that half of them never had any drop cost, and half need a new drop cost.

For the number of PDU's Chris said that they're kind of in snyc with 589 from their cut sheet.

David said we counted in the CRM at least 411 applications for installation. Chris said he's hoping to get a firmer number for Bill Ennen when he meets with him on November 15<sup>th</sup>. He said there have been some cancellations due to people not purchasing their homes. There are also cold drops.

David said that we know that among those who have signed up we won't get all installed before winter. Bill Ennen is looking for the number signed up. We can include cold drops.

Chris said he has to remove those who have canceled and add the cold drops. Chris said that he is our contact person for the numbers we give to Bill Ennen.

Chris said that our assets within the active hub have different rates of depreciation.

Brian said that he would work with Laura to get the website to reflect the fact that there is no 6 month requirement.

Chris said he would send that day a request for the usage reports.

The meeting adjourned at 2:00.

Respectfully submitted,

**Ned Wolf**